
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Etheridge Shire Council wishes to advise residents that the 
Georgetown Swimming Pool will be closed to the Public on 

the following date due to Forsayth State School’s  
end of year activities.  

 

DATE TIME 

Thursday 5th December 2019 12 – 3 pm 
  

Council appreciates your cooperation. 
 

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not 
hesitate to contact Council on 4079 9090. 
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